

Mason School District

13 Darling Hill Rd. Mason, NH 03048 (603) 878-2962 (603) 878-3439 (fax)

November 17, 2015

At a recent School Board Meeting, it was a unanimous vote by the Mason School Board to appoint Mrs. Kristen Kivela as Superintendent/Principal of Mason Elementary School SAU 89 for the 2016-2017 School Year. Mrs. Kivela grew up in Mason and attended the Mason Elementary School herself. She began her career in Mason as a Special Education Teacher as well as a 4th grade teacher before moving into administration. Mrs. Kivela's administration background includes being an Assistant Principal for 2 years and a Special Education Coordinator for 3 years. Mrs. Kivela has been the Principal/Special Education Director for the past two years at Mason.

The School Board recognizes the quality leadership she brings to Mason, well her love and commitment to the Mason community. Mr. James McCormick will be retiring in June, but will spend some limited time in mentoring Mrs. Kivela in her first year.

On behalf of the Mason School Board, we welcome Mrs. Kivela to her new role as Superintendent of Schools SAU 89 and Principal of Mason Elementary School.

Sincerely,

Robert Doyle

Pobert Doyles

Mason School Board Chairman